
Dear Ms. Hopkins and Mayor Brown, 

As a resident of London, I write to express my opposition to any move to rebuild Springbank Dam. It is 

clearly bad for the local environment, polluted, and unhealthy for both animals and people.  I hope you 

will decide to decommission this dam.  

Thank you for your time. 

Elizabeth 

 

--  

Elizabeth P. Hayden 

Department of Psychology, Brain and Mind Institute 

Western University 

361 Windermere Road 

Westminster Hall 

London, Ontario N6A 3K7 

 


